Ed Stanley was one of many young people in Halton Hills whose hard work was recognized this year. Ed received an honorable mention for his entry in the annual Fire Prevention Poster contest. His parents, Mr. and Mrs. Joe Stanley, Halton Hills Fire Prevention Officer Larry Brassard and Mayor Pete

Pomeroy joined in congratulating him at the regional council meeting in February when the winners were presented to council. A number of awards were handed out to Halton Hills' younger citizens this year, including the Optimist Club's Youth of

Herald

Photos



the Year for 1979 when their peers, led by the Lions Club, gathered March 2 for a special banquet and ceremony. The

numerous public service, community and charity activities:

Years of affliation with the NDP and a number of community service organizations in the Georgetown area were commemorated Feb. 17 at a special dinner for Morley Mills, shown here flanked by wife Lauretta and master of ceremonies Bill Johnson, a Milton regional councillor and

LEASING A CAR OR TRUCK

ANY MAKE OR

MODEL Chestwiet ANDREW MURRAY

GIVE US A TRY

Are you NEW TO TOWN, or

have you just moved into a new howesissis



would like to call on you with "HOUSEWARMING GIFTS" and information about Georgetown.

For this information and Housewarming gifts, call Joan Gillespie at:

877-4812

Roy Norton of Glen Williams, seen here with wife Helen, was the recipient of Georgetown's Hockey Heritage Award Feb. 12. Mr. Norton holds a photo of himself which was among the gifts presented to him for his work in hockey promotion at a banquet attended by some 400 of his fans.



the region, and,

TOWN OF HALTON HILLS INMAINST SOUTH HALTON HILLS (GEORGETOWN)

877-5185

"HALTON HILLS WINTERFEST DAY"

Whereas the Regional Winter Carnival held in previous years at Kelso Conservation has been cancelled this year and is now the responsibility of each municipality within

whereas the Georgetown Jaycees, as part of a continuing series of projects aimed at providing cultural and recreational benefits to the community have undertaken to organize a winter carnivel in our town.

whereas this type of program contributes to the distinct

resolved, that I. Peter Pomeroy, Mayor of the Town of Halton Hills, procialm Saturday, January 19th, 1980, as "Halton Hills Winterfest Day".

Signed at the Town of Halton Hills this 3rd day of December in the year of our Lord, nineteen hundred and seventy-nine.

Town's honored citizens earned public recognition



Stella Ellis, Georgetown's oldest and most ardent hockey fan, celebrated her 90th birthday and her 14th year as a resident of the town on March 18.

Bridge club results

Results of the Caledon bridge club on December 19 were 1. Naureen and Des Devereaux, 2. Marilyn and Ab Wardrop, 3. Tanya Blatnick and Csasa Vargha. Results of December 20 were 1. Barb and Bruce Wilcox, 2. Marg and Frank Tilbrook, 3. Janet and Jack Martin.



All Ex-Service Personnel and Their Dependents

Are invited to take advantage of a free Legion Service

MR. J. TRAVERSY

Prov. Service Bureau Officer from Hamilton

WIII Be At **CANADIAN LEGION BRANCH 120**

At 1:00 P.M.

MONDAY, JAN. 7th, 1980

To give skilled advice on veterans benefits. Anyone with questions on war disability pension, war veterans allowance (burnt out pension) treatment or hospital care is urged to call or write.

> H. E. HALE Branch Service Officer 877-3635 Who will arrange an appointment



Tom Hill (left), the first mayor of Halton Hills, was presented with a framed portrait of himself last March. Mr. Hill was defeated in the December election by the present mayor, Pete -Fomeroy, who is shown presenting the portrait which now hangs in the town's council chambers. After the election, Mr. Hill retired to observe the progress of his successor.

Acton fatality

An elderly Acton woman died in Guelph General Hospital recently after being struck

by a car. Katherine Lidkea, 71, of 128 Church Street in Acton died after she was struck by a car while crossing the street in front of her home. The accident took place at about 4 p.m. December 21. Funeral services were held December 24.

Mrs. Lidkea is survived by a daughter, Jean Middleton of Cold Lake, Alberta, a son, Randy, and daughter-in-law, Gail, and sisters Peggy Knoerck, Charlotte Smith and Lucien Michaud.

WE SERVICE ALL MAKES OF 24 HR. IN HOME SERVICE 459-3194

ON OUR CARRY IN SERVICE & WAIT

BRAMPTON COLOUR & SOUND

13 NELSONST W. 453-4455 Maslercharge

Chargex



Joe Scibilla



Frank Cuzzupe

Due to the Holiday, we could'nt post our specials, but we can offer you the best quality fruits & vegetables at the lowest possible prices.

GEORGETOWN FRUIT MARKET

190 Guelph St.

877-8882